
“A World To Believe In”
SPRING DANCE SHOWCASE 2018

Dear Parents and Friends,

Welcome to our year-end showcase time! 

The main purpose of our showcase is for the children to have a fun and fulfilling experience performing on
stage and to let you, the parents, see their growth as dancers.

Attached is a packet of information regarding our shows on Friday June 15 at 7:00 and Saturday June 16 at
4:00 p.m. at Morristown-Beard School’s Founder’s Hall Theatre. This information is provided to help you
organize your own schedule and be aware of the events that will be taking place during this time. 

PLEASE REVIEW ALL PAGES CAREFULLY. If you still have questions once you reviewed this packet,
please call the studio, e-mail me or ask at the front desk.

The following information has been provided:

1. Dancer Roster (please proof read name & let us know if there is a problem!)
2. Showcase Dances - Days & Times (for ticket purchasing reference)
3. Ticket Order Form
4. T-shirt Order Form
5. Video Order Form
6. Booster & Ad Order Form
7. Picture Day Group Picture Form

Please note that ALL OUTSTANDING TUITION BALANCES MUST BE PAID before purchasing tickets
for the show. THERE IS NO TICKET LIMIT. If you have any questions regarding any of the information
provided, please do not hesitate to call the studio so we may assist you. You may write one check for all your
orders (except photos) or individual checks payable to WSDC.

The Dress Rehearsal Schedule, Photo Day Form & other details will be distributed in a couple weeks.

Thank you for your support this season!

Best regards,

Dale & the Staff of The West Side Dance Center


